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SEF REF NO.: 505201 

DEA REF NO.: 14/12/16/3/3/3/88 

 

FINAL SCOPING REPORT FOR THE PROPOSED SKYWALK PROJECT AT GOD’S 

WINDOW, BLYDE RIVER CANYON, WITHIN THE THABA CHWEU LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

(TCM), IN THE EHLANZENI DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY, MPUMALANGA PROVINCE 

 

Strategic Environmental Focus (Pty) Ltd (SEF) would like to thank all the Interested and 

Affected Parties (I&APs) who have submitted comments on the Draft Scoping Report and for 

their time and effort to participate in the project.  

 

The Comments and Responses Report (CRR) forms part of the Final Scoping Report, which is 

available for public review from Monday, 14 October 2013 to Wednesday, 13 November 2013 

at a local venue in the area (see Table 1 below) and on the SEF website (see below for more 

information). 

 

Table 1 Public venue where the Final Scoping Report can be viewed 

Name of public 

venue 

Name of Contact 

Person 

Contact Number Viewing Times 

Graskop Public 

Library,  

Louis Trichardt 

Street,  

Graskop, Thaba 

Chweu, 1270. 

 

Vinolia Maebela 

 

013 235 7449 

 

Mon - Fri (08h30 to 16h30) and on Sat 

(08h00 to 13h00). 

 

To view the Final Scoping Report on SEF’s website, visit http://www.sefsa.co.za. To comment 

on the project, click on “Stakeholder Engagement”. Click on the “register” button and complete 

the compulsory fields to register as an I&AP (if you have not done so already). On completion of 

these fields, you will receive an email titled “Stakeholder Engagement – New Registration”. 

Click on client login and use the emailed details to login in and view the Final Scoping Report for 

the proposed Skywalk Project and associated appendices. Should you have any problems in 

obtaining the information from the Internet, please feel free to contact SEF for assistance. 

 

Should you have any comments on the Final Scoping Report, please submit all comments 

directly to the Department of Environmental Affairs (DEA) as outlined below, and copy SEF in all 

communication. Please highlight the DEA reference number (as indicated above) in all 

communication with the DEA. 



Attention:  Mmatlala Rabothata 

Tel:  012 395 1768 

Fax:  012 320 7539 

E-mail:  mrabothata@environment.gov.za 

 

Copies to be submitted to SEF: 

 

Attention:  Melanie Reddy 

Tel:  012 349 1307 

Fax:  012 349 1229 

E-mail:  melanie@sefsa.co.za 

 

The comments on the Final Scoping Report are due on or before Wednesday, 13 November 2013. 

 

Meanwhile, should you have any questions, or would like to obtain more information, please feel 

free to contact Melanie Reddy at Tel: (012) 349 1307, Fax: (012) 349 1229 or E-mail: 

melanie@sefsa.co.za. 

 

We look forward to receiving your comments! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

*Electronically signed 

 

Melanie Reddy 

For Strategic Environmental Focus (Pty) Ltd 

 


